2022 First Reconciliation

We invite you and your child to be part of our 2022 First Reconciliation Program.

If you wish to participate in the program, please come along to both of the Parent
Meetings on Tuesday 1st February and Tuesday 9th February, 7pm at St Thomas
Aquinas Church. The first meeting is to introduce you to the program and the
second meeting is to introduce you to your groups and give out the booklets
required (meetings are again via zoom for this sacrament).

First Reconciliation will take place on Tuesday, 29th March 2022.

If you would like your child to make their First Holy Communion on Saturday 18th June, they must have
received their First Reconciliation.



